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January 13, 2021 
 
Board Memo 004-2021: Funeral Services Scheduled for Hayes Cherry, Former NAPS 
Pacific Area Vice President 
  
Executive Board, 
  
Funeral and memorial services for Hayes Cherry, Former NAPS Pacific Area Vice President, has 
been scheduled for February 3, 2021 (Hayes’ birthday). Funeral and Memorial Services are as 
follows: 
  

February 3, 2021 at 11 a.m. 
Miller Jones Mortuary 
23618 Sunnymead Blvd 
Moreno Valley CA 92553-3051  
(951-485-4542)  

 
The burial is scheduled for 2:00 p.m. following the services. 
  
Unfortunately, due to the current COVID pandemic, attendees for Hayes’ funeral and memorial 
service is limited to 25 and by invitation only.     
  
Again, NAPS sends its deepest sympathies to the Cherry family.  Please continue to keep Gwynn 
and the entire Cherry family in your thoughts and prayers. You may send condolences, plants, 
flowers and other expressions of sympathy to the Cherry family to the address below. 
  

Mrs. Gwynn Cherry & Family 
14018 Maxine Court 
Moreno Valley, CA 92553-6721 

  
Attached is the original NAPS Newsbreak reporting Hayes’ passing. This Board Memo will be 
posted on the NAPS website. Please share with your members.  Thank you and be safe. 
  
NAPS Headquarters 
 



 

 

 

 

NAPS Newsbreak 
NAPS Mourns the Passing of  

Former Pacific Area Vice President 

Hayes Cherry  
 

January 8, 2021 
 

It is with deep sadness that the National Association of Postal Supervisors (NAPS) 

reports that Hayes Cherry, Former NAPS Pacific Area Vice President, passed away 

on January 6, 2021.  NAPS sends its deepest sympathies, thoughts and prayers to 

Hayes’ wife, Gwynn, and the entire Cherry family.  

Hayes Cherry served numerous terms as NAPS Pacific Area Vice President between 

1996-2018.  Hayes was a dedicated NAPS member of Branch 466 and national 

officer of the Executive Board.  In October 2020, Hayes Cherry achieved 49 years 

of creditable postal service. At the time of his passing, Hayes was still an active 

postal employee.  

Services for Hayes are pending. Please keep the Cherry family in your thoughts 

and prayers. 

 

Condolences may be sent to: 

Mrs. Gwynn Cherry & Family 

14018 Maxine Court 

Moreno Valley, CA 92553-6721 
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